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By decree of the President of the French Republic of 8 September 2025, Valérie

Bros, General Secretary of Burelle SA and Chief Executive Officer of Sofiparc SA,

has been appointed to the Board of the Autorité de la concurrence, as one of the

members working or having worked in manufacturing, distribution, craft, services

or private practice.

She previously served as a member of the Board between 2019 and 2024.
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